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Plan early for your flight due to school holidays and footy finals 
 

Thursday 28th September 2023 
 
With a busy weekend expected at Hobart Airport, the travelling public are asked to plan to arrive early to 
ensure a smooth departure. 
 
This weekend marks the start of the spring school holidays, which will coincide with the AFL Grand Final in 
Melbourne. 
 
Hobart Airport CEO Norris Carter said as a result of a busy weekend, the airport was asking people to plan 
to arrive early to ensure they can get to their destination as smoothly as possible. 
 
“Most flights are fully booked and this coupled with part of our carpark being out of action as we upgrade 
our carparking options, will mean we are asking people to think ahead,” Mr Carter said. 
 
The airport will be playing its part, with the addition of car park porters who will be roaming the airport 
during the peaks, to help customers navigate the parking areas and answer any customer enquiries.  

“Our car parks are reaching capacity during peak times with trends showing more people opting to drive to 
the airport,” Mr Carter said. 

“We are currently completing significant ground transport projects which will help us manage peak periods 
and prepare for the future growth of the Airport”. Mr Carter said. 

ENDS  
 
For more information: Becher Townshend, Font PR, 0418 370 661 
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